
School-Based Professional Development Days 

Thursday, October 10 

Friday, October 11 

Thanksgiving Day: Monday, October 14 

Have a great long weekend! 
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Sabre Athletics       

Our Jr/Sr Cross Country athletes are participating in 

the Zone Meet at Echodale Regional Park today.   

JV/Sr Girls Volleyball action tomorrow night home vs. 

F.P. Walshe at 6:00 p.m, and JV/Sr Boys @ St. Mike’s. 

Please note:  There is no supervision in place for              

students to remain after school to wait in between 

games and practices for siblings or friends.  In addition, 

the practices are usually closed for coach and athletes 

as to make the most of the practice time.                                 

The only available spaces for spectators are the Gym, 

front foyer and public washrooms as other areas are 

closed at 3:30 p.m. for cleaning purposes. 

Sports Booster Club AGM:  October 24 at 6:30 p.m. 

        Sports Booster Club Apple Fundraiser!                                  

A selection of ambrosia, gala, golden delicious and 

honey crisp in 20 or 40 lb. boxes. 

Apple Order Form 

                                                                                

Grade 3 PEAKS Field Trip: Tuesday, October 15 

A total of $305 was raised in the Toonies for 

Terry Fundraiser!   

Individual School Photo Day has been              
rescheduled to Monday, October 21 

Halloween Spookygrams!                                   

Grade 8 leadership students are selling                   

Halloween candygrams for $2.00 each during 

the lunch hour beginning on October 16—24.  

Deliveries will be made on Halloween Day.                      

All proceeds will support the purchase of new 

books for the Library!    

The Grade 1 class made apple pies                                                 

with Mrs. Halibert! 

We have extra copies of the 2023-2024 

School Yearbook for sale at $28.50 each.  

Please contact Tanya Douglas if you                     

would like to purchase one at                               

douglast@lrsd.ab.ca. 

Orders are available for pick up at the Office for 

those who purchased Back Country Butchering 

jerky through the Parents Association fundraiser. 

Student Demographic Verification Forms were 
sent home with your child on Monday.                     

Please review these, make any necessary               
corrections, and return to the office so we may 

update your information. 

Thank you to everyone who donated to the Fall 

Food Drive!  The items will be sorted by the 

leadership class next week, then forwarded on 

to our local Food Banks.  The Lundbreck                  

Trading Post has generously offered to                        

provide pizza for the class that collected the 

most items! 
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